
 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

January 8
th

, 2025 

Agenda 

• Welcome  

• Purpose of the P.A.C. 

• Norms 

• Rocky Mount Mission and Vision 

• Follow up from the previous meeting 

• Specials 

• SSP mid-year check/Beacon Results 

• Next Steps 

o Next meeting March 19
th

 at 7:15 am 

 

 

Purpose:  

The District believes family and community engagement is critical to 
student and district success. The establishment of Principal Advisory 
Councils is intended to provide a means by which parents, 
community members, and school staff can work together to create a 
better understanding of and mutual respect for each other’s 
concerns and share ideas for school improvement.  

 



Minutes: Dr. Vaniman welcomed the group and reviewed the 
purpose of the PAC, norms, and the mission and vision of Rocky 
Mount.  

Dr. Vaniman answered questions from the previous meeting. In 
regards to the sidewalk, SPLOST stated that the current crosswalk at 
the entrance to the building that takes students to the sidewalk is 
the most direct route to the front entrance. Students to not need to 
cross vehicular traffic once on site. This is the safest route for 
pedestrians to enter the campus. They do not recommend adding 
an additional sidewalk.  

Dr. Vaniman explained the Learning Commons, RI/MI, and Beacon in 
one of the weekly newsletters to the community.  

ASP directors divided up where students were going for club 
dismissal. This helped with the congestion.  

Dr. Vaniman discussed the change in specials with the group.  

Dr. Vaniman presented on the School Strategic Plan and the mid-
year check. Dr. Vaniman presented overall results for grade levels 
and noted the progress students are making.  

Next meeting is March 19th at 7:15 am.  

 


